From:  Navy Personnel Research, Studies, and Technology (BUPERS-14)

To:    Basic Lawyer Course Students
Subj:  JAG APPLICANT SURVEY
1.  Congratulations on your upcoming graduation from the Basic Lawyer Course! 

2.  Before you embark on the next step of your career, the Navy JAG Corps requests your help improving the JAG Corps selection process.  The JAG Corps has developed a survey asking for information about work styles and attitudes that may influence a person’s experience as a Navy judge advocate.  
3.  This is the same survey that was available to you when you first submitted your online application to the JAG Corps.  If you already took this survey, thank you for helping the JAG Corps improve its selection process!  If you haven’t completed the survey but would like to help, please e-mail geoffrey.a.patrissi@navy.mil and ask to participate in the “JAG Applicant Survey.”  
4.  Participation in this survey is entirely voluntary.  Individual responses will *NOT* be provided to the JAG Corps, and no information from this survey will ever be used by the JAG Corps to affect your career.  A decision not to take part in the survey will not impact you in any way.  Nevertheless, YOUR PARTICIPATION IN THIS SURVEY IS VALUABLE AND SINCERELY APPRECIATED.
5.  If you have any trouble taking the survey or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at geoffrey.a.patrissi@navy.mil.  Thank you for your participation, and, again, congratulations!
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